Government of the District of Columbia Office of the Chief Financial Officer



Natwar M. Gandhi Chief Financial Officer

MEMORANDUM

TO: The Honorable Kwame R. Brown

Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia

FROM: Natwar M. Gandhi

Chief Financial Officer

DATE: December 13, 2011

SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact Statement - "Precinct Boundary Changes Approval

Resolution of 2011"

REFERENCE: Proposed Resolution 19-392 – As Introduced

Conclusion

Funds are sufficient in the FY 2012 through FY 2015 budget and financial plan to implement the provisions of the proposed resolution.

Background

The proposed resolution would approve precinct boundary changes adopted by the Board of Elections and Ethics on September 7, 2011 in order to maintain equal representation of wards on the basis of population following the 2010 Census.

Financial Plan Impact

Funds are sufficient in the FY 2012 through FY 2015 budget and financial plan to implement the provisions of the proposed resolution. There is no cost to the Board of Elections and Ethics to implement the proposed resolution.